TOWN OF FREETOWN . '/H’D‘il '57 PH 2: 23
CONSERVATION COMMISSION A 7. Sottell

NOTICE FO PUBLIC HEARING

in accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40) you are hereby notified of a public

hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday November 22, 2021 at 6:00
p.m., to review a Notice of Intent as follows:

Submitted By:

Property Owner:

Represented By:

Scope of Work:

Location:

Adrian Ortlieb / Costa Solar, LLC ¢/o Ironwood Renewables, LLC
Michael J. Costa / Estate of Anthony N. Costa
Dale Knapp / Biodiversity Research Institute

The applicant is proposing to construct a utility-scale ground-mount solar
energy generation facility on a portion of these parcels. The solar project will be
located within the buffer zone of four (4) BVWSs and within the Riverfront Area
of an unnamed perennial tributary of Fall Brook. The project proposes approx.
2,665 square feet of wetland alteration to construct a road crossing over an
intermittent stream.

0 Rear and 5 Costa Drive, Freetown
Map 241, Lot 53 and Map 247, Lot 6

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be online at Zoom.us See meeting notice to be
posted by November 18, 2021 for zoom instructions.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission



